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David Barthelmy

From: John Betts [jhbnyc@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 6:35 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: New Minerals Posted at John Betts Fine Minerals

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here  

This is your special email notice of new minerals added to my 
web site. 
 
Two pages of new listing were posted at: 
New Listings Page 1 
New Listings Page 2 
 
I am currently on the road, returning from Tucson, and cannot immediately confirm orders. I will 
try to respond later this evening. 
 
John Betts, owner 
JohnBetts-FineMinerals.com 
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